
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 30 November 2010 12:31 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: RBA board register [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE] 
 
Thanks, got it. Will revert with any comments in due course. 
 
Regards, 
Anthony 
 
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 30 November 2010 12:26 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: RBA board register [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE] 
 
Anthony – It’s just been faxed to you.   
 
Phil Garton 
Manager, Macro-Financial Linkages Unit 
A/g Manager, Monetary and Fiscal Policy Unit 
Macroeconomic Policy Division 
The Treasury, Langton Crescent, Parkes ACT 2600 
 
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 30 November 2010 10:24 AM 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: RBA board register [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE] 
 
Hi Phil 

Would you please send me a copy by secure fax (855) of the current version of the register? 
I presume it has been updated following the recent discussions between the                        
This content has been redacted under Section 47E and 47C.       The latest 
version I have is the one sent with the minute to the Treasurer dated 7 October. 

Regards, 

Anthony 
 

 


